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Comments: | am opposed to E-bikes being permitted on non-motorized trails. | believe it will create significant

safety hazards to horseback riders as well as to the e-bike rider. E-bikes should be allowed only on trails that are
for motorized vehicles. There is already increased hazard to those on horseback with the huge increase in
mountain bike usage. We all need to share our public lands but safety needs to be a top priority. The motorized
trails are plentiful and since an e-bike is motorized that is where it belongs.



